
 Barbara Reid Family Bulle�n 
 June 9th Edi�on                                                                 2022-2023 School Year 

 Barbara Reid PS Fun Fair:  We are pleased to announce that the Barbara Reid PS 
 Fun Fair (previously scheduled for today) has been rescheduled for  Friday, June 
 23rd  .  Thank you for your pa�ence and understanding for this unprecedented 
 turn of events.  A very special thank you to the parents on the Fun Fair 
 Commi�ee for their �reless work to organize (and re-organize) this highly 
 an�cipated event.  Previously purchased �ckets and wristbands will be honoured 
 for the new date.  If you would like to buy �ckets, we will be taking cash only at 
 the event. 

 Area Track and Field:  The North C/D Area Track and Field compe��on has been 
 rescheduled for  Thursday, June 15th, 2023  (Alternate date: Friday, June 16th). 

 Due to scheduling conflicts with the Town of Stouffville, we had to combine both 
 junior and intermediate days into one single day event.  An updated permission 
 form was sent out earlier today for those students who are a�ending. 

 At this �me, we do not have our transporta�on confirmed.  Our wonderful 
 Administra�ve Assistants are working hard to contact bus companies but 
 because this is an extremely busy �me of year and with this being a rescheduled 
 event, there is a chance that we will not be able to secure transporta�on.  When 
 comple�ng the form, please indicate your child's transporta�on needs IN CASE 
 we secure transporta�on.  Please note that there is also a chance that we will 
 need families to drive their children to the event.  We will inform you about 
 transporta�on by Tuesday, June 13th. 

 The Google Form to update your child's permission form is due on Monday, 
 June 12th at 4pm. 

 Thank you all again for your pa�ence, flexibility and understanding. 

 Talent Show:  Due to the rescheduling of Area Track and Field, we have had to 
 reschedule our Talent Show.  The new date is  Wednesday, June 28th. 

 EQAO:  Students in Grade 6 will write the EQAO assessment on Monday, June 12 
 and Tuesday, June 13.  It would be greatly appreciated if students in Grade 6 
 could avoid absences wherever possible on those days. 

 Racial Literacy workshop (repeat informa�on):  On Monday June 19, 2023, from 
 7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m., parents/guardians and students are invited to a�end a 
 virtual workshop with Dr. Howard C. Stevenson, author of Promo�ng Racial 
 Literacy in Schools: Differences That Make a Difference.  Join the conversa�on on 
 how to help children learn healthier ways to resolve racial stress. 
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 Amazing Artwork:  Dates to Remember: 

 June 

 12-13 - Grade 6 EQAO 

 12 - Intermediate 
 Ul�mate Frisbee 
 tournament 

 14 - Volunteer tea 

 15 - CC field trip to 
 Treetop Trekking 

 20 - Grade 3 field trip to 
 Willowbrook 

 22 - Grade 8 

 23 - Fun Fair (4:00-8:00) 

 28 - Talent Show (2:15 
 PM) 

 30 - Half day for students 
 (9:10-12:10) 

 June Touchstone Focus 

 Words Ma�er: 

 Looking out for others, 
 we cherish their 
 uniqueness.  As a 
 community, we hold 
 each other up. 


